Robb Franz, Group Supervisor Special Programs Unit August 4, 1978

Larry McHugo, Asst. Adm.

Ext. 242

Concerned Parents in Cedar Building

The purpose of this memo is to share, with you, some information that lias come to us, routed through Mr. Tumbull's office. He has had several discussions with Senator Earl Renneke from Sibley County and Mr. John Ball, Father of James Ball in S.T.P. They have expressed some concern for the manner in which the Cedar Program is operating. I am not sure off specific details.

What has been agreed to, at this time, is that some of our staff (including you and I, and the recipients of this memo) meet on the evening of Tuesday, August 8, 1978, at 7:00 p.m. in the Adm. Bldg. Conference Room to discuss their concerns and, hopefully, work out some solutions that can be acceptable to everyone concerned. It is my understanding that there will be other parents attending this meeting, and I would prefer that you also invite at least two of your Heads of Households.

Thank you.

1M/Jf

cc: Dave Josten, Social Worker
Steve Hiebert, A.G.S. (C.N.P.)
Dick Dean, A.G.S. (S.T.P.)
Charles Turnbull, C.E.0.